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Fiscal Impact: 

We do not anticipate significant fiscal impact to this legislation, as Section 6.300 of the County 
Code states that “Board members shall receive no compensation for their services except 
reasonable and necessary expenses as may be provided in the budget.” 

 

Purpose: 

This legislation appoints seven members to the Inspector General Advisory Board in accordance 
with Section 22.1300 of the County Code and establishes their terms of service.  

 

Other Comments: 

These members have staggered term limits and have been appointed one from each Council 
District, one from the County Executive, and one from a nomination process by a majority of the 
Council. 

Council Bill 61-2024 and Council Resolution 107-2024 were previously approved by Council to 
codify the establishment of the Office of the Inspector General and the Inspector General 
Advisory Board, and to amend the County Charter to include the Office of the Inspector General. 
The fiscal analysis for CB61-2024 is available on Council’s website. 

https://cc.howardcountymd.gov/sites/default/files/2024-11/CB61-2024%20Fiscal%20Impact.pdf

